
 

 

 

 

N E W S L E T T E R  D A T E  

11th June 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

In the coming weeks we are moving into an important time of 
Learning Reports.  

The feedback that is offered to all parents is made up of three 
key parts: 

 Our written Learning Report (we have shared the link to its format and content 
over the past Heartlinks) This document highlights your child’s development in 
the MTP 5 Learner Qualities, areas of strength and development. It also allows 
feedback from students and parents on their child’s learning journey. 

 Our three way conference (parent/student/teacher interview) which provides a 
forum for teachers, students and parents to acknowledge our students’ 
progress and achievement. 

 Our Celebration of Learning (next Wednesday June 17, 4.30-6pm) an 
opportunity for your child to enhance their self esteem by sharing their 
achievements in the Learning Studio. 

It is so important that you take this opportunity to engage in your child’s learning. 
As we look to continually develop creative, reflective, passionate, collaborative and 
compassionate learners, reporting time provides an opportunity for your child “to 
shine” as they take responsibility for their own learning. 

Looking forward to seeing you in the coming weeks, 

Gary Borg 

  

“There is someone who 

suffers in every family and in 

every human situation” 

 

Mother Teresa 

Principal’s Message 

Important Dates: 

 

17th June 

  Celebration of 

Learning 

 4:30pm—6:00pm 

 

22nd—26th June 

   Student / Parent /   

Teacher Interviews 

 

26th June 

                              Last Day Term 2 

 

13th July 

  Staff Development 

Day (Pupil Free)   

Canteen Price List 

Click Here 

Warm and Fuzzy  
 

It’s Winter Appeal Time!!  
 

It’s a Fact: There are over 105,000 people 
experiencing homelessness in Australia and 

44% of these are women, many accompanied by young children. In addition around 
60% are under the age of 35 and in the prime of their life. Mother Teresa Primary 
will be holding our Annual Winter Appeal This is a matter of Social Justice. We work 
with gentle hearts to build a Compassionate world.  

June 15th to 19th is our collection time for Warm clothing for babies to 

adults. New or clean and in good condition, blankets, or 25cm knitted squares for 
sewing into blankets, toiletries, or money.  
 The close of our Winter Appeal collection will be Friday June 19th, when we will 
have a Warm and Fuzzy Day. Students can wear their comfiest and snuggliest 
clothes to school that day to help them remember how lucky they are to have warm 
clothing, a bed to sleep in and a home to go to.  
On July 31st Year 6 Students will be sleeping outside in sleeping bags to raise money 
to alleviate homelessness. Your support for this venture is greatly appreciated. So 
clean out those closets! Give those in need what you have you grown out of, or 
changed your mind about.  
“Whatever you do for the least of these you do for me.” 

Winter Vacation Care 

Vacation Care Booking Forms are now available. Please call or email COSHC. Bookings are also available for Pupil Free Day 

on 13th July 2015. 

http://www.motherteresawestmead.catholic.edu.au/SiteData/208/UserFiles/PublicationLinks/Canteen%20Menu%202015.pdf

